From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] Minister"s Zoning Order File MZO.24.001

Date: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:43:40 AM

C2. Communication

CW(PM) - November 6, 2024

Item No. 5

From: Daniele Febbo

Sent: Friday, October 18, 2024 9:41 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] Minister's Zoning Order File MZO.24.001

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Hello,

My family and I are strongly opposing the decision to build a high-rise residential building near our house. Martin Grove Rd.). Woodbridge already is congested enough with condominiums and too much traffic on the roads at all times of the day. Please we do NOT need any more residential condominiums being built, especially here in West Woodbridge, we like our community the way it already is. Please do NOT approve of this Plan (65R-27642), thank you kindly.

Best regards,

Daniele Febbo